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Hello,

I am writing to request that the PUC hold a public hearing on the PUC's proposed rules for power plant and transmission

line approval ('Proposed Permanent Rules Relating to Power Plants or Lines; Revising the Certificate of Need and Site

and Route Permits Requirements.'). I believe the proposed rules insufficiently consider the consequences of
development on greenhouse gas emissions in the approval process and thus, I oppose the proposed rules in their
entirety.

Thank you,

Amy Waananen

PhD Candidate
Ecology, Evolution, and Behavior

U niversity of M innesota

1249 Blair Ave,
St Paul, MN 55104
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